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Date: February 23, 2022
Date of Incident: February 22, 2022
Location of Incident: Gilford Acres
Type of Incident: Fraud/Theft
Suspect: Unknown

[bookmark: _GoBack]
The Gilford Police Department responded to the Gilford Acres during the evening hours of February 22nd to handle two calls for service involving fraudulent mail carrier activity. 

Upon initial investigation the officers determined that packages were delivered to residential addresses with a recipient name on the labels that did not match with anyone living in the home. A short time later an unidentified person(s) came to the residence posing as an employee of UPS, Fed Ex, and or USPS. The suspect requested the packages from the home owners claiming a delivery error on their part. The suspects were seen leaving the area in a minivan.

It is suspected that the contents inside the packages have been purchased with stolen credit card information and the suspects had the items shipped to various addresses throughout the community.

If you receive any packages fitting the description above, call the Gilford Police Department immediately. 603-527-4737 

 


								
image1.wmf
 


